Gravel Asks Letters on Postal Service Breakdown

Senator Gravel has appealed
to Alaskans for information and
complaints regarding the U. S.
Postal Service in Alaska to assist
the GAO in its investigation of
postal service in the State.

“I want to be able to show

the GAO investigators exactly
where the Postal Service breaks
down in Alaska.”

“Please write to me in Wash-
ington,”  Senator Gravel said,
*and tell me all you can about

your own experiences with the
postal service in Alaska.

“l _assure you that your in-
formation will come to the at-

tention of the GAO investigators.

If you wish your identity to

remain confidential, tell me so,
and I will make sure that your
anonymity us guaranteed.”




